March Kindergram

Dear Families,

If | could change my hope for March, it would be that it comes in like a lamb (no
lion this year)} as well as goes out like a lamb! We have had far too many cold, cold
days in 2025! We are very busy in the classroom. We are continuing to add and
subtract in Math. Students are learning to count to 120.

We are READING! READING! READING! In addition to our daily reading, we are
reading Dr. Seuss books, which the children love! We have been studying fairy
tales, wolves and salmon!

We have begun studying weather and life cycles. Our focus now will be on spring
and spring weather.

Even though we are talking about spring, we are still in the midst of using all of
our winter gear. Qur playground still has mountains of snow and we are working
very hard to keep out of all the water!

As our days pass quickly, we are still enjoying our time together and all the new
learning!

If you have any questions, please feel free to call the school after 2:30 at 474-
3901 or e-mail me at pchampagne@msad54.org. Thank you.

Patti Champagne, M.Ed. CAS
Kindergarten Teacher
Canaan Elementary School



